
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

August 5, 2020 

 

Weston Planning & Zoning Commission 

C/O Weston Land Use Department 

Weston Town Hall Annex 

Weston, CT 06883 

 

 

Re: CGS § 8-24 Referral 

 

Dear Weston Planning and Zoning Commission, 

 

Pursuant to Section 8-24 of the Connecticut General Statutes, the Board of Selectmen has referred to the 

Planning and Zoning Commission the Cavalry Road Bridge project. 

 

WMC Consulting engineers will present the project on behalf of the Board of Selectmen. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chris Spaulding 

First Selectman 

Town of Weston 
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